
 

 
 

 
PROJECT UPDATE 
 
March 18, 2016 
 
 
FINAL STORMWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN SUBMITTED TO SMA 
 
The Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project has reached a major milestone 
with the submission of the final Stormwater Management Plan (SMP) to the 
Stormwater Management Authority (SMA). 
 
The final SMP to mitigate flood risks across the Brown Hill Keswick Creek catchment 
will now be reviewed for approval by the SMA following unanimous agreement of the 
plan amongst the project’s five catchment councils. 
 
The Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project looks forward to working with the 
State Government and the Stormwater Management Authority to progress the 
implementation of all the proposed flood mitigation works to significantly reduce the 
flooding risk to thousands of homes and businesses across metropolitan Adelaide. 
 
Read the 2016 Stormwater Management Plan. 
 
 
 
  

http://bhkcstormwater.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/bhkc20160311d-smp-figures.pdf

